
From: Kelly Barbrey <KBarbrey@Columbiaauthority.com>
To: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/15/2014 2:38:07 PM
Subject: RE: Music Update

I will -  I have Twila from my office calling her contact with Benedit on his cell phone today and if that does not work 
we will move forward with Hallelujah.

Kelly Barbrey
Vice President of Sales & Marketing
Midlands Authority for Conventions, Sports & Tourism 
1101 Lincoln Street | Columbia, SC 29201 
Phone: 803.545.0018 | Fax: 803.545.0013 
columbiacvb.com | @columbiasc | #famouslyhot

COLUMBIA SC
F A M O U S L Y  H O T

From: Mottel, Haley [mailto:HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 15, 2014 2:17 PM
To: Kelly Barbrey
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Music Update

Kelly,

Just wanted to confirm that you would be reaching out to Marva Smalls and the Hallelujah Chorus. Thank you!

Thanks,
Haley

From: Mottel, Haley
Sent: Wednesday, October 15, 2014 12:39 PM 
To: 'Kelly Barbrey'
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Governor's Carolighting

Claflin had to decline.

Just spoke with Dr. McGee from Claflin, they had to schedule a dress rehearsal for their big annual performance the 
day of the Carolighting and will not be able to perform. He asked to please keep Claflin in mind for next year!

From: Mottel, Haley
Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2014 12:21 PM 
To: 'Kelly Barbrey'
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
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Subject: RE: Governor's Carolighting

Kelly,

Thank you for reaching out to Justin. Would you be available for a follow up this week either in person or by phone? 
Also any other updates to report?

Thank you,
Haley

From: Kelly Barbrey [mailto:KBarbrey@Columbiaauthority.com]
Sent: Friday, October 10, 2014 2:50 PM
To: 'DURHAM5@clemson.edu'
Cc: 'Lee Ann Kornegay'; Mottel, Haley
Subject: Governor's Carolighting

Hi Justin,

I will be one of the main points of contact for you regarding logistics for the Governor's Carolighting. Your other point 
of contact will be Lee Ann Kornegay.

The event itself will run from 6:00-7:30PM on Monday December 1. Lee Ann and I are meeting Monday afternoon to 
review our list of participants and pull together an outline for the program. One thing that will help us with the task of 
setting the program would be for you to tell us how many people you will bring with you for the event. Do you know 
approximately how many will be participating?

After Lee Ann and I meet Monday we will be in touch with you and the other participants with some more specific
times for arrival, sound check, music selections and other details. We are delighted that Clemson is planning to
participate. We look forward to working with you and your group.

Regards,

Kelly Barbrey
Vice President of Sales & Marketing
Midlands Authority for Conventions, Sports & Tourism 
1101 Lincoln Street | Columbia, SC 29201 
Phone: 803.545.0018 | Fax: 803.545.0013 
columbiacvb.com | @columbiasc | #famouslyhot

COLUMBIA SC
F A M O U S L Y  H O T
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